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ICYMI: Heller Asks DOT Secretary to Support Designation of I-11 to Northern Nevada  
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, at a U.S. Senate Committee on Commerce, Science, & Transportation hearing, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) urged Department of Transportation Secretary Anthony Foxx to support the designation of the I-11 interstate from Las Vegas to northern Nevada. Secretary Foxx committed to working with Nevada’s congressional delegation to help secure this designation.
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Background:

Last week, Heller sent a letter to the Chairman and Ranking Member of the Environment and Public Works Committee asking them to include a designation for the I-11 interstate from Las Vegas through northern Nevada. Heller specifically asked that this designation be included in the reauthorization of the Moving Ahead for Progress in the 21st Century Act (MAP-21) so that progress on this important project can move forward in a timely manner. 
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